
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 9/1/2011 8:56:35 AM 
To: 'Galvin, Michael J.' (michael.galvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Competitive Bidding OIR 

Good timing with this message. I was just talking with our folks about this. Thanks. Since Sean and 
Greg always go to Hawaii and get back at the end of September, October seems like a good month for 
the PHC, 

From: Galvin, Michael J. [mailto:michael.galvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2011 8:52 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Competitive Bidding OIR 

John, 
Heard that the PHC was cancelled because the Commmissioner went on vacation. Understand that it 
will be rescheduled for October. 
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